
Key Events in the 2018-2019 Budget Development 

Process 
 
November 2017 Finance Committee, Board of Education, Administration, parent 

and staff leadership collaborate to identify assumptions and drivers 

that will impact the development and adoption of budget. 

October – December 2017 Administrators and Directors work with staff to prepare school 

and program budgets and review/revise them with the 

Superintendent. 

January 2018 

 

Finance Committee and Board meet in a series of workshops to 

review and discuss budgets by site and program. 

January – February 2018 Board discusses budget at regular Board meetings. 

February 7, 2018 Community is invited to provide input on proposed budget. Board 

adopts budget with 1.97% increase. 
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